The Licensing Section

Cheshire East Council Pewit Lane
Municipal Buildings Hunsterson

Earle Street Cheshire

Crewe CW5 7PP
Cheshire

CW21 2BJ 1% February 2010

Reference: Public Entertainment (Premises) Licence — Bridgemere Lane

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to register in the strongest terms my objections to the application
for an entertainment licence on agricultural land on Bridgemere Lane near to
Pewit Lane. My reasons are as follows:

Q

Fundamentally this is an inappropriate location for such activities it being
agricultural land with no relevant infrastructure, buildings or toilets.

It would mean open-air amplified music which would result in significant
noise and disturbance to the residents of this quiet and peaceful area.

It would result in unacceptable volumes of traffic on the narrow country
lanes allied with inadequate access for policing and emergency vehicles.

The potential use of fireworks will cause noise, pollution, disturbance to
wildlife and domestic animals, as well as a fire risk to local properties.

There would be a significant increase in the risk of crime, anti-social
behaviour, opportunistic burglary or trespass, as well as alcohol and drug
use.

There would be a detrimental impact on wildlife and nesting birds from
the disturbance, litter and pollution



